
Dear Friends of Alitex 

 

As the situation with COVID-19 continues to evolve rapidly we have taken the necessary 
steps to ensure that as many of our team can work remotely and service your enquiries as 

normally as possible in the circumstances.  

 

We are therefore able to send you electronic brochures and arrange remote sales calls 
where our team can help you with a full meeting via video or phone conference. We have 
however taken the decision to pause site installations and face to face sales visits for the 

time being.  

 

Please feel free to contact us via email scandinavia@alitex.co.uk if you can’t reach us by 
phone and we will endeavour to call you back as soon as possible. 

  

I would like to reassure you again, that as a well-established family business we are in a 
strong position to weather the storm in these unprecedented times and are already 

working on plans to accelerate work to catch up on delayed work once it is safe to do so. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

Tom Hall, Owner & Managing Director 
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